
Notice of Cancelled Meeting 
of the King Planning Board 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The public shall take notice that the December 27, 2022, meeting of the Planning Board 
of the City of King has been canceled due to a lack of Agenda items.  

 
 
 

Dated and posted this 15th day of December 2022 
 
 

City of King 
 

Nicole Branshaw 
__________________________ 

Nicole Branshaw 
City Clerk 


